Lelia Loomis

Subject: FW: SDTAG member Al Urke resignation

From: Alvin Urke {EEEEEENE

Sent: Thursday, January 10, 2019 4:15 PM

To: Ali Clark <

Subject: Re: SDTAG 2019

Hi Ali

| have not responded to this until now because | was not sure how my life is going to change.

| was very pleased to hear that the SDTAG is going to reconvene. Over the years | felt the input
from those in the field is very important. | have been wondering if The County was just having it slowly
die and go away. | was just standing in the wings waiting to see what was happening. | was prepared
to continue with the chair position when ever, if at all, and to be willing to carry on.

| have retired as of 4 months ago (| am doing a little work) and in the process of reinventing my life. |
am going to be out of town from the end of February thru the end of May. SO | am submitting my
resignation as of now so hopefully you can find another Contractor to fill my position before March. |
will let Barbara Bashall at the NCCA. know about this.

| would recommend my young son Doug Urke. Over the years he has gone past my expertise in the
onsite sewage disposal and would be a great asset to the SDTAG committee from a technical and
practical point of view.

Great working with you guy all these years. Alvin Urke





